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Kindergarten News

Important Reminders Homework

Week of March 3, 2025


*Email: vaughan_r@4j.lane.edu

*Phone: 541-933-0251

*Website: http://blogs.4j.lane.edu/vaughan_r/

            Learning in Kindergarten


Reading: Our sight words this week will be “as” and “has”.  We will 
be reading passages with sight words we have learned combined 
with CVC (consonant-vowel-consonant) words.  We have also begun 
our 3rd reading unit which is about how America has changed over 
time.

Writing:  We will be writing about how things have changed over 
time.

Math:  We will continue work with addition, subtraction, and 
comparing numbers.

March


5th: Conscious Discipline 

Parent Education Series 

(6:00pm)


6th: Accessible Education 

Parent Group


9th: Spring Forward 1 hour


Tie-dye Artist in Residence this week.


We will be enjoying lessons about color and tie-dye this week with a tie-
dye artist.  At the end of the week we will get to tie-dye our own shirts!  
Thank you so much for all of you that stepped in to volunteer to help with 
this! If you want to but have not had a chance to sign up here is the link!
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/
1FAIpQLSextrMIkLfqgas9nZkzDNMdD4chQhlgbc3L1gFkKEDvo6dR5g/viewform?usp=header


Suggested: 


Read nightly for 20 minutes


Look for signs of spring with 
your kinder and make a list of 
what you see.
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